Reception Newsletter

Friday 15th January

/Dear Parents/Guardians

This week children have really enjoyed their writing activity. This had involved
investigating and finding clues to work out who had been in our Home Corner. The
children had found a range of clues including three bowls of porridge, a broken chair,
muddy footprints and a hairbrush. The children used these clues and worked out
that it was probably Goldilocks and the Three Bears. The children were extremely
eager to look for clues both indoors and outdoors in their learning environment. This
week the children have also enjoyed their number work activities which focussed on
finding different ways of making five. This will continue next week with different
numbers.

Next week two visitors will be coming in to tell us about their jobs. This is related to
this term’s topic called People Who Help Us. On Monday we will have a visit from a
Police Officer and on Thursday a Nurse will come in to tell us about the different
aspects of her work.
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Also, on Monday the children will have PE, so please make sure your child brings in “'
their PE Kit.

Have a wonderful weekend!
The Reception Team
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4 Magical Moments \
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